Cotober 9, 1939

Dear Lowndes,

We meked the Britieh Assoclation to rensw this year the
grant of £20 for the Artemia work, snd I should be very cone
tent that thle should be peld to you, if we could get 1t
done at Plymouth. The stocke to Le tested exist at present
ag drled egge, whloh usually hatoh out and breed gquite
satlsfactorily. The aresniesl sclutions are ready made up
to etanderd streangths, but I have not in my head the actual
number of generations, ususlly few in each line, whioch require
to be revived. The procedure 1s simple, but rather exigeant
about timing, a&e we test the nauplil st & fixed age in days,
and the counting and handling of individuals 1is likely to be
tedlous.

My laboratory is moving next week to Rothameted, and, if
you think 1t would really be praocticeble, you might spend a
day with us somatims there, going over the detalls with Misa
North and myeelf and ecllecting the matarial requirsd. It
would not be worth attempting unless it seemed feasible within
the year, and I have not yet confirmation -:E:: the B.A.
will meke the grant, although your offer to finlsh the work
might well influence them.

With many thanks,
Youre alngersaly,



